Dear Parents/Guardians, 
	I have had the privilege of working with your child for the past month as a student teacher with Ms. Williams. With my time coming to an end, I would like to celebrate all the wonderful learning that has happened during this time. 
	To say goodbye, we will be holding an Aloha party, since Aloha means both hello and goodbye. We will be celebrating on Thursday, Dec 3rd as that will be my final day with the class. Students are welcome to bring summer or Hawaiian themed accessories (ex. lei’s, sun hats) to help get in the spirit of the afternoon festivities.  
Thank you, 
Ms. Payne 
